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At its meeting on 15 February 2017 the Overview and Scrutiny Board considered an exempt report 

and appendices that provided an update on the development of proposals in particular the outline 

business case, proposed structure and governance implications for generating income through 

housing. 

The Overview and Scrutiny Board made the following recommendations to Council: 

That Council be recommended: 

i) to approve the establishment of the company structures as set out in the submitted 
report and presented to Council on 23 February 2017; and 
 

ii) that the Housing Company Policy Framework document together with an outline 
business case be presented to Council in April 2017. 

 

 


